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What a wonderful first week we have had at 

Brambles! 

This week we have been learning all about our 

classroom and our new friends, we have discovered 

where our pegs are, where we put our lunch boxes 

and how to access the toilets. 

We have had a variety of tactile resources on offer 

such as construction vehicles in the sand, boats in 

the water and rolling pins and cutters with the 

playdough. 

The children have all settled incredibly well into Pre 

School and have begun to explore the inside and the 

outside environment independently. 

You should all be incredibly proud of your children 

and we look forward to seeing you all next week 

where we start to discover some new routines and 

activities in the classroom. 

 

Our key words: Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, 

Miss Lorraine, Miss Vicki and Miss Treasure. 
 

 

Something Special 

 
Over the next few weeks we will be exploring our 

families, please could your child bring in a family photo 

that they can share with their Pre School friends at 

carpet time. 

They will also be using these to create their own 

pictures of their families using a variety of mixed 

media. 

 

Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, Miss Lorraine, 

Miss Treasure and Miss Vicki. 

 
 

 

 
 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories: Stickman by Julia Donaldson and 

Farmyard Hullabaloo by Giles Andreae 
 

Song: Old Mac Donald had a Farm 

 
 

Rhyme: 1, 2,3,4,5 once I caught a fish 

alive 

 

 

Please ensure that your child’s lunch box, drink 

bottle and clothing is clearly labelled with their 

name. 

If your child has taken spare clothes home with 

them please can they be replaced in their green 

bags for the next session they attend. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

Monday 28th October- Friday 1st November 

Half term 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 


